
Nursery Newsletter 
 
It’s key worker week this week. Our children get to explore different activities and sensory play 
with their keyworker. They will also be planting flowers for our garden.  
 
I would like to thank you for your kind donations towards our snack provision.  
 
I am asking for donations towards our tombola, which will be held at the Teddy Bear Picnic.  
This could be a shower gel, bubble bath, face mask, packet of sweets, something little thank 
you in advance.   
 
 
Dates for Diary     

• Monday 16th of June - 20th of June wear Red to support National Diabetes week 
• 18th July, Teddy Bear Picnic Fundraising evening 10am till 3pm (last day of term) 
• 21st and 22nd July, INSET day, school closed. 

 
 
Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery  
Best wishes 
Little Sunbeams 
 
Phone : 02392693432 ext. 3 or Mobile : 07807483755  
 
 
 
  
 


